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Mr. Pat Cooney 
WAMC Radio 
318 Central Avenue 
Albany, NY  12206 
 
 
 
Dear Pat, 
 
By way of this letter I hereby certify that I oversaw the installation of the directional antenna system as specified in 
your Construction Permit No. BNPED-20071019APS for WANR at Brewster, NY.  The antenna was assembled in 
accordance with the instructions provided by Kathrein Scala.  Further, the antenna was installed on the pole at the 
specified azimuth as specified by Shively Labs who prepared the FCC Proof Report. 
 
My qualifications are a matter of record with the Federal Communications Commission.  My experience in broadcast 
engineering spans a 30 year period and is inclusive of radio station design, construction, installation and service. 
This includes specifically the service and installation of numerous FM directional and non-directional broadcast 
antennas.  
 
Please call if you have any questions.        
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Charles (Bud) Williamson 
President 

 


